
MEMORANDUM 

 

March 25, 1996 

 

TO:  Jeremy, Doug 

 

FROM: Tom 

 

SUBJECT: correspondence from John Armstrong re: Lee Harvey Oswald 

 ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The attached is a letter received in our office on March 25, 1996 from John Armstrong. 

I have highlighted the text in your copies as he highlighted the original. 

 

I responded to him, stating that the material he sent was passed on to the appropriate staff person. 

 

Tom 


